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NOTIFICATION 
 

 It is notified to all concerned that the answer sheet (s) was 

re-checked as per University rule and found that there is no 

change in the result of Super-speciality Entrance Test                

(SET-2013) as reported by the Deputy Controller of 

Examination (South Campus) as such, the result already 

declared on 14th June, 2013 remains unchanged. 

                                                                                                    
          
                                         -sd- 
            (H.H. Baa) 
           Deputy Registrar (Medical) 
            henrybaa@yahoo.com  
 
 
 

          

 


